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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

farshad <farbeh786@gmail. com>
Monday, January 18, 2010 11:33 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Sir,

I would like to inform you of my objection to the 10:1 leverage restriction being presently considered. With FX
spot being regulated the way it is, our capital would be at increased risk of being lost to bankruptcy and fraud.

sincerely
Farshad Behbahani


